

European Society for Clinical Virology

Calle Eraso, 36, 2nd Floor 28028 - Madrid +34913612600 secretariat.escv@kenes.com

Free Spirit

12 Thessalonikis Str.,

15344 Gerakas, Athens - Greece

December 5th, 2018

Dear Sirs,

I am writing in my capacity of President of the European Society for Clinical Virology (ESCV) and member of the Scientific Committee of the **21**st **ESCV Annual Meeting** held in Athens, 23-26 September 2018, in order to express my gratitude for the collaboration provided by the company **Free Spirit** in the organization of the conference, which gathered more than 500 participants and has been a major event for the international Clinical Virology scientific community.

I would like to highlight the human quality and professionalism of the staff working in Free Spirit, providing, not only a high-level organization, but making possible for the Congress to be a great success.

I want to express, on behalf of myself and the Executive of the ESCV, our satisfaction with your job and the positive image that Free Spirit has portrayed to the whole audience of the Congress.

Best regards,

Prof. Javier Buesa, MD, PhD

ESCV President